
Town of Osborn 
Select board Meeting—Agenda/Minutes 

Emery L. Jordan Community Building  
Tuesday, March 18, 2025—6:00 pm 

 
I. Meeting Called to Order –  6:03pm 
II. Pledge of Allegiance –  
III. Approval Minutes – 3-0 approval 

 
IV. Public Comment – Faith from “What’s for Suppa?” food pantry was present to give 

us an update.  The pantry has a new building, however, they are looking for grants 
and doing fundraisers for a new well which will cost about $18,000.00.  They will 
have an open house soon.  Everyone is welcome to visit on the 3rd Wednesday of 
every month.  The pantry is requesting $1000.00 and submitted a voter petition for 
the Town Meeting warrant. 

 
V. New Business –  

a. Parks and Recreation Committee – This idea needs to be put forth the towns 
people and it is agreed that it should wait until the 2026 town meeting.  Christy 
to put forth a survey for potential interest to distribute at the 2025 town 
meeting or election and to include it in the town newsletter. 
 

VI. Old Business - 
a. Web-Site Update – New site needs to be updated with pictures of the Town of 

Osborn.  Links Web Design has been having issues using our pictures due to size.  
Kim to look into this and how to get the correct size to Links. 

b. Tree Growth Penalty (Muchugu) Update -  No word as of yet.  One letter out of 
two has been received. 

c. Spring Community Gathering –  Kenny updated the board.  A food truck has 
confirmed.  Hoping to get a few fire trucks from neighboring towns, Wyman’s 
food truck, Darlings ice cream truck, community yard sale, food tables, raffle, 
games, search and rescue demo, live music, and goat farm tour.  It is all coming 
together.  Kim to ask cemetery committee to sponsor the event. 

 

 Treasurer Report – See attached.  Kim received a rate of 3.25% on a 6 month CD 
at Camden National.  The affadavit has been sent for the PayPal balance of 
$47.72.  Kim is still waiting to connect with Maine Community Foundation 
regarding scholarship fund from the 2022 warrant.  Kim is still working on 
Positive Pay and Wealth Management discussions at Camden National.   

 Clerk Report  -  Christy gave the list of appointed positions that need to be filled 
in June.   



 Tax Collector Report  - Two BMV transactions.  Tax bills were due on 3/15.  There 
is $17,089.97 still owed to the town.  See attached for lists. 

 School Board Report –  Christy gave Kim the proposed school budget that will be 
going to vote in May.  Next meeting on March 26. 

 Fire Dept Report – One medical call in Great Pond.  Quiet month. 

 ACO – N/A 
 

VII. Select board Meeting Date – April 22, 2025 
VIII. Adjournment – 6:52 PM 
IX. In Attendance: Paul and Millie Caggiano, Dean and Kim Murphy, David Flannery, 

Greg Bassett, Christy Jordan-Rebar, and Tim Varney 
 

Respectfully Submitted;__________________________________________   
Christy Jordan-Rebar, Town Clerk 


